Vince Jackson

From: Gordon Stimpson <gstimpjr@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 7:26 PM

To: Vince Jackson

Subject: Re: <EXTERNAL> Objection to Case Number Z-19015 - Stimpson property

Dear Mr. Vince,
I will no longer be moving forward to have our lot rezoned. Thanks for your help!

Gordon

Sent from my iPhone

>0nJun 4, 2019, at 4:36 PM, Vince Jackson <VJACKSON@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

>

> Mr. Stimpson,

>

> Here is another opposition email. Just wanted to let you know.
>

> The hearing before the County Commission is scheduled for June 18, 2019, at 8:30 am, in Bay Minette. There will also
be a work session on June 11, at 8:30 am, in Foley.

>

> If you should have any questions, please let me know.

>

> Thanks,

>

> Vince Jackson

>

> From: Binky Oswalt [mailto:hiddenireland @att.net]

> Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 12:18 PM

>To: Vince Jackson <VJACKSON@baldwincountyal.gov>

> Subject: <EXTERNAL> Objection to Case Number Z-19015 - Stimpson property
>

> Dear Mr Jackson,

> | am writing to strenuously object to the re-zoning as requested

> in case number Z-19015 (Stimpson Property). | think

> that approving these types of re-zoning applications will result in a complete change to the character of Point Clear.
> Not to mention the traffic and the storm water issues.

> Please support the opposition to this change in zoning.

> | appreciate your hard work in your hard job.

> Many thanks.

> Best wishes,

> Binky Oswalt

>

> Binky Oswalt

> The Hidden Ireland Tours

> P O Box 40034



